From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)

To: Chen, Lily (Fed); Rigopoulos, Kristina G. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Crypto Blog Question
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:00:35 PM

| think we get the blog out as soon as approved, hopefully we can follow up soon with the
announcement and the link it over like suggested

From: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>

Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 1:57 PM

To: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, Rigopoulos, Kristina G. (Fed)
<kristina.rigopoulos@nist.gov>

Subject: FW: Crypto Blog Question

Hi, Matt,

What do you think? We have the following statement about PQC announcement release
“The selection of algorithms is expected to be announced in the spring of 2022.” It is not
very specific. Actually, it sounds more like the blog was written before the
announcement.

Lily

From: Rigopoulos, Kristina G. (Fed) <kristina.rigopoulos@nist.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 1:25 PM

To: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>; Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Cc: Stine, Kevin M. (Fed) <kevin.stine@nist.gov>

Subject: Crypto Blog Question

Hi Matt and Lily,

Your blog has been routed and is currently sitting with PAO for approval - I think it will be
ready to post next week or so, hopefully.

Question for you both - does it make sense to release the blog as soon as it’s approved? Or
were you hoping we hold onto it to coincide with the PQC standardization report release? If we
post it prior to the report release, we can always tie the blog to the report via social media
later.

Just wanted to check!

Thanks,

Kristina

Kristina Rigopoulos
Director of Communications | Cybersecurity & Privacy
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